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A special meeting of the School Board was held on Wednesday,
May 17, 2004, at 7:00 p.m. in the William H. Jordan Conference
Room at Cape Elizabeth Town Hall

School Board members present were:
Marie Prager, Chairman

Anne Belden

Jennifer DeSena

Elaine Moloney

Kathy Ray

Kevin Sweeney

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Chairperson Marie
Prager.

The purpose of the meeting was to determine the final $267,000
cuts to the 2004-05 budget to arrive at the $16,555,861.00
approved at the May 11, 2004 meeting. The attached list was
presented. After discussion of this and other possibilities, Kevin
Sweeney made a motion to approve the list as presented. Marie
Prager seconded. The motion was approved 6-0.

Kevin Sweeney made a motion to enter executive session for the
purpose of discussion of the Superintendent Search and to invite
the administrator to join them to provide feedback on the recent
candidate visits. Jennifer DeSena seconded. The motion was
approved 6-0. The School board entered executive session at 7:30
p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Thomas A. Forcella, Ed.D.

Superintendent of Schools
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